
Please Join the Green Line Transformation Team for a 
Virtual Public Meeting (via Zoom) on the 

D Branch Station Accessibility Improvements Project

Thursday, April 29, 2021 
6:00 – 7:30 PM

Please join GLT for an online public meeting to learn about the D Branch Station Accessibility 
Improvements Project. Currently in the preliminary design phase, the project will improve 
accessibility at four stations on the D Branch: Waban, Eliot, Chestnut Hill, and Beaconsfield. 
The following features will benefit all Green Line riders: raised and resurfaced platforms, improved 
wayfinding and lighting, new benches, and redesigned accessible pathways with at least two 
accessible exits from each station. 

The meeting will be held online, via Zoom. The project team will begin the meeting with a 
presentation at 6:00 PM, followed by time for Questions + Answers. 

See how to join on the project website under Upcoming Events: 
www.mbta.com/projects/d-branch-station-accessibility-improvements

A recording of the meeting will be posted for those who are unable to attend. 
You can email questions anytime to GLT@MBTA.com. To learn more about the Green Line 
Transformation program, please visit www.mbta.com/GLT.

Accommodations
The public meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency 
in English. Live closed captioning in English will be available. Accessibility accommodations and 
language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include 
documents in alternate formats, translated documents, and interpreters. To request a reasonable 
accommodation and/or language services, please email GLT@mbta.com by April 22. 




